
-MEETING TOGETHER 
People to Contact 

Sunday 

Young Church    10:00 Rick Price        

Great Heights    20:15      Phil and Jacqui Sarbutts  

     Tuesday 

CAMEO (Social group for the elderly) 10.00 Margaret Clarke            

Banner Making    14:00 Sue Jacklin        

Rock Solid (fortnightly during term time)  19.30 John Harrington           

Contact (Monthly)    15.00 George Lea       

Tues Evening  Reflective Worship  19.00 Kathryn Price       

Wednesday 
Wednesday Worship   10.30 Liz Parkinson        

Toddlers  (Term Time)   10:45 Susie Metcalfe        

Friendly Food (Term Time)   12:15 Hazel Crummett        

The Singers    18:45 Christine Watson        

Thursday 

Baby Chat (Term Time)   10.30 Emma Coe        

Network (September – Easter)  14:30 Margaret Pattie        

Scouts     19:15 David Heatley        

Friday 

Tiddlywinks (2nd and 4th in the month term time) 10.30 Emma Coe        

Bereavement Friendship Group (1st in the month) 14.00 Alison Gunn        

Beavers (6-8 years)   (Parish Rooms)  18.30 Jacquie Metcalfe        

Cub Scouts (Woods Lane Guide HQ)  18:30 Neil Kidd                

Focus (last Friday of each month)  19.30 Val Pickwell        

Messy Drinks (Friday before  Messy Church) 20:00 Phil Sarbutts             

Saturday 

Men’s Breakfast (Monthly)   8.30 John Harrington  

Playgroup  (Weekdays, Term Time )                  9:15         Christine Watson          
 

Activity bags are available for children to use during services. (see a steward for assistance) 
An INDUCTION LOOP is provided for the benefit of hearing aid users. Please note the Communion Wine we use is 

non-alcoholic. Please let one of the Stewards know prior to the star t of the Service if you require Gluten,  

wheat and dairy-free wafers for communion    

Christian children’s books are available to loan from Emma Coe.  

Large print bibles and hymn books  

are available, please ask a steward. 
 

The Notices are published on the web (at www.chmc.org.uk).  

Any personal contact information (phone numbers, email addresses, etc) will be  

omitted from the website unless it is explicitly stated that they should be left in. To book a room phone the 

office or go onto http://mid.as/chmc/request where you can click onto the date you 

want to book using the calendar to the left of the page. 
   

Listen again!  If you missed last week’s services (or want to listen again) they are both  or 

available on the church web site (Go to “Missed a Service” “Listen Again”) 
 

Cheadle Hulme 

Methodist Church 
Church Office                        0161 485 1605  

 Monday-Friday 9:30am – 3pm 

Website:   www.chmc.org.uk 

Church email: chmc@talktalkbusiness.net 

Circuit website:  bramhallwythenshawemethodists.org.uk  

Charity Registration No. 1130718 

 

Minister: Rev Philip Peacock  office 0161 485 1605 

Pastoral Worker: Alison Gunn  Days worked Mon, Tues, Wed 

Children and Family Worker: Emma Coe 

 

Welcome to Worship 

Notices for Sunday 28th September 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

A Prayer as you Prepare for Worship 

Refining Spirit , purify our hearts, clarify our vision  and cleanse our souls that we may 

come into your presence and worship you .  Amen 

 

 

We pray for Philip Peacock, Alison Gunn  and Rick Price as they lead our worship today, 

and Richard Spurr as he plays the organ We pray for the leaders and members of Young 

Church and crèche 

 

We also pray for Bob Bartindale leading worship at Bramhall. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday  28
th

 September 

Harvest Festival 

 

10am  Morning Worship will be led by Rev Philip Peacock and Alison Gunn. 

There will be Holy Communion  and a Baptism The organist will be 

Richard Spurr. Reflect will not meet today. Crèche and Young church will 

be available. 

 6.30 pm Evening Worship will be led by Rev Philip Peacock and Rick Price,the 

Band will lead the music. 
 

http://mid.as/chmc/request
http://www.chmc.org.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
From the Caring Team – “Christians against Poverty Training Day” 

This will be on Saturday 11
th

 October 10.00am to 4.30pm at World Harvest Bible Church 

3 Dallas Court, Salford Quays M50 2GF. This training will enable you to run a CAP money 

course to equip volunteers, to give to those who need it, vital money management skills (It is 

possible that advice of this kind will be offered at Food Banks soon) If you are interested or 

to find out more contact Hazel Crummett 485 2415 / 07890996453 

The booking deadline is Friday 3
rd

 October. 
 

Can anyone help? Contact would be grateful if three or four people could offer to do 

refreshments at the Manchester Jazz Concert on Sat 25
th

 Oct.  If you could offer please 

contact Judith Hutton. 

 

TODAY:     Harvest Thanksgiving Service 

Our gifts will be going to:-  

Wellspring  

who require savoury pies, tinned soup, tinned potatoes, tinned rice 

pudding, biscuits, sugar, liquid soap, shower gel, toothpaste and 

roll on deodorants 

Stockport Without Abuse  

who require any tinned produce 

Chelwood Foodbank  

who require tinned meat and fish. 
 

THIS WEEK (Details of all groups can be found in the magazine) 

Times and Contact details of regular groups are listed on the back of the notices 
 

Home groups 

Recommence this week.ie the week beginning 22
nd

 September This includes 

3rd Thursday which starts again this week at 2 Leyland Ave Gatley 10.00am to  

midday. We will be watching teaching DVD's from this year's Spring  

Harvest. Please see John or Helen Harrington for a programme 
 

CAMEO Will meet as usual on Tuesday 10am-2pm 
 

Worship Team Meeting 30
th

 Sept 7pm for Worship, 7.30pm  
 

Friendly Food 

On Wednesdays at 12.30pm  The hot meal costs £3 (and £1 for children). Do come along 

and enjoy a time of fellowship. 
 

Network 

Thursday 2
nd

 October “Chile” with Katy Thomas 
 

Bereavement Friendship Group 

Meets at 2.00 – 3.30pm 0n Friday 3
rd

 October 

 

Quiz Night 

Amnesty International Stockport Group is holding  a Quiz Night with musical interlude on 

Saturday 4th October at Ladybridge Primary School at 7pm. Tickets at £3 are available from 

Duncan Booth and Wendy Turner. Come and join our team! 
 

Opera Tickets 2 tickets for La Traviata have been kindly donated to the Horizons Fund. 

The performance is at the Opera House on Friday 31
st
 October at 7.30, & the face value of 

the pair of tickets is just under £100.  

If anyone is interested in buying them at that price, please contact Lesley Peacock  
 

 

Join us for Worship and Prayer this week 

 

Tuesday Evening Reflective Worship  

Tuesday Evening Reflective Worship  at 7pm – 7.30pm in the Sanctuary.  

Tuesday evening worship -  
 

Wednesday Worship 

Wednesday at 10.30am when the  group meets for a time of worship, prayer and 

fellowship in room 1.  Wednesday Worship will be led by Liz Parkinson All are 

welcome, please come and join us.  
 

Prayer 
If you'd like the opportunity to share your joys or concerns in prayer with someone, 

a member of the Prayer Team will be in the Prayer Space at the back of the church 

after the morning service.  Alternatively, speak to the Minister/ Preacher, the 

Pastoral Worker or a Church Steward. Prayer Web requests may be sent to Colin & 

Kathryn Taylor  

 

Open Church 

Usually the Church is open 9.30am – 3pm Mon – Fri for your own prayer, a 

reflective time and space to come worshipfully and peacefully before God.  If you 

wish someone to meet with you for prayer please contact the church office  

0161 485 1605. Please feel able to use the prayer resources available in the basket  
 
 
   Sunday  5

th
  October 

10am  Morning Worship will be led by Kathryn Price The organist will be 

Richard Spurr. Reflect will be led by Derek Booth Crèche and Young 

church will be available. 

  

6.30 pm Evening Worship will be led by Rev Philip Berry and Kieran Metcalfe; 

the Band will lead the music. 



 

Can you help? 

The Resources Team need volunteers for the following roles. 

A person to set the heating each week over the winter period – this involves about 1 hour 

each week to come in and set the programming for heating for the following week.  If you 

have a new digital programmer at home, and you can set it, then the church ones are very 

similar!  Please speak to David Bailey (Resources Team Leader) or Richard Watson if you 

would like to have a go at this role. 

A person to look after and respond to the emergency property phone – it has been 

described by one holder as ‘a lovely little quiet phone’!  i.e. it doesn’t ring very often!  The 

holders look after the phone on a rota basis for two weeks at a time, if someone is hiring a 

room and finds a problem they can ring the emergency phone and receive advice or help 

from the person on the other end.  We have stand by contacts so, if the phone holder is not 

able to come down to church, if that is what is required, other people can be contacted for 

assistance.  Please speak to David Bailey or Maggie Thompson if you would like to offer 

help or find out a bit more about the role. 

People to come onto the Resources team that have an interest in the up keep and running of 

the building.  This entails three evening meetings a year and, where possible, offering to 

assist when property roles require ‘hands-on’ action. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Horizons Fundraising events 
 

A huge thank you to Bibs and Bobs for their concert last week, 

they raised £675 for Horizons and provided a very entertaining 

evening. 
 

Coming Up 

Mart Rodger Manchester Jazz Concert Saturday 25
th

 October 

Autumn Fair Saturday 22
nd

 November 

Coffee Morning and Art and Craft Exhibition Sat 21
st
 Feb 2015 

Laurence Singers 7
th

 March 2015 

Open House and Garden 27
th

 and 28
th
 June 2015 

Cookery book 
 

 

Christmas cards 

The Christmas card being sold in aid of the Horizons Project is 

now available.  The cost is 50p each or £4.50 for 10 

Order your cards now from Peter Crummett – Hurry to avoid 

disappointment 
 

2015 Calendar These are priced at £5.00 each, and are available from 

the church office, and at the Christmas Card Sale.  They would make 

lovely Christmas presents!   

If you would like us to post one or more calendars out to you, 

please add £1.25 per calendar for postage and packing.   Please 

make cheque payable to Cheadle Hulme Methodist Church 

Horizons Fund. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Service of Thanksgiving 

and Remembrance 

Sunday, 5th October  

3pm 
the opportunity to remember loved 

ones who have died, so please do feel 

free to join us on this occasion  

if it would be helpful for you. 
 



Living in 3D  

Are you a Baby Boomer – born between 1946 and 1964?   Then L3D  is for you, Saturday 

11
th

 October at Emmanuel, Salford.  More details on the district web-site. 

What are the issues that Baby Boomers face?  Children left home and empty nest 

syndrome?  Grandchildren miles away from you, or children’s marriage on the rocks far 

from home?  Responsibility for elderly parents?  The last generation to be more wealthy than 

their parents?....  What does the Church have to say that might help with these and other 

Baby Boomer issues?  This day conference will help to address some of the issues in ways 

that are real for us and that speak to a generation that has often moved away from Church. 

 If you want to come please let Angela Doyle, at the District Office, know before 5
th

 October 

so that we can order your free lunch! Tel: 0161 226 2702  

 (Email: angel.doyle11@gmail.com) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


